
We are open!! 

We are happy to report our office is open from 8am-5pm Monday 
through Friday.  We will be closed daily from 12pm to 1pm for 
lunch.  Only patients who have scheduled appointments will be able to 
enter the office.  Most other business can be handled over the phone- 
just give us a call as we are here to help you! 

If you have a scheduled appointment in the month of June, you 
will be receiving a phone call from one of our PCCs to assist you 
with your appointment. Since our office hours have been 
temporarily reduced, some appointments will need to be 
rescheduled.  

You are all important to us and we are committed to helping you get 
back to your regular dental care routine as soon as possible.    

Infection control has always been a top priority in our practice and you 
may have seen this during your visits to our office. We want to tell you 
about the additional infection control measures and safety protocols 
we are taking when you come for your appointments. 

For example: 

• You will notice all of our staff will be wearing additional PPE 
(personal protective equipment). 

• Everyone that enters the office is screened, including staff, every 
day. 

• We will communicate with you before your scheduled 
appointments to ask some screening questions.  You will be 
asked these questions again when you arrive for your 
appointment. 

• We have closed our waiting room for the time being and only one 
patient enters the office at a time.  All surfaces are disinfected 
between patients. 

• Sneeze guards have been installed at the front desk. 
• Temporary barriers have been installed on each treatment room 

door, while custom doors are being fabricated off site.   



• HEPA and UV air filters have been placed in each treatment 
room and throughout the office.   

• Treatment rooms are being used on an alternating basis.  No 
treatment is being performed in a room that was just occupied by 
another patient.   

• Each treatment room is fogged with a disinfectant periodically 
throughout the day. This enables us to sanitize even hard to 
reach areas.  

• UVC sterilization is performed in each operatory after staff leave 
for the day. 

• We have streamlined the check out process to make your visit as 
touch free as possible for you and our staff and to limit your time 
in the office.  

We are staying in touch with our patients on our Facebook Business 
Page. You will be able to keep up with all of our progress (and antics) 
if you click here to like our page!   

Please feel free to contact us with any questions or concerns that you 
may have.  We are here for you. 

Stay safe and stay well and we can't wait to see you all again!  

  

Drs. Woodward & Kaufman 

 

https://www.facebook.com/westerlydentists/

